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1. Locate the vehicles taillight wiring 
harness behind the rear bumper(S6).

2. Remove the protective dust cover from 
the factory harness connector. The 
connector will be similar in appearance to 
that on the T-connector harness.  Clean 
away any dirt, dust or debris from the 
connector.

3. Insert the T-connector harness end into 
the factory harness connector. Firmly press 
the ends together until the locking tabs 
engage.

FORD FREESTAR
MERCURY MONTEREY

TRAILER
TAIL FUSE

TRAILER
TURN/STOP

FUSE

TRAILER
LT TURN/STOP

RELAY

TRAILER
TAIL

RELAY

TRAILER
RT TURN/STOP

RELAY

BUSSED ELECTRICAL CENTER (BEC)

31 30

29 52

46

E



4. Secure the T-connector wires to the 
vehicle using cable ties.

5.  At the front of the vehicle, locate the 
main fuse center on the drivers side of the 
engine compartment.

6.  Carefully remove the fuse panel cover 
and insert (3) relays into 29,30, and 31. 
Insert (2) 20 amp mini fuses into positions 
46 & 52. Refer to the label on the inside of 
the fuse panel cover for position locations.

7. Replace and secure the fuse panel cover 
into its original position.

WARNING!
Verify miscellaneous items that may be 
hidden behind or under any surface before 
drilling to avoid damage to vehicle and/or 
personal injury. 


